\.‘—/ b s iy UEI—NORTE
QECORD?‘ SECTION
Republic of the Philippines R f ,f_ /
Bepartment of Education, [ .
REGION XI - L)

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
March 3,2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 257, s. 2022

2" VOLLEYBALL COORDINATION MEETING

To: Clemente E. Timbal - Public Schools District Supervisor of Sto.Tomas West District
Ricardo Jr. Olmedo - Principal IV, Sto.Tomas NHS

In relation to the letter of Provincial Government through the Provincial Sports and
Youth Development Office ( PSYDO } the following teachers are advised to attend the 2nd
Coordination Meeting on March 4,2022, 2:00 PM at Capitol Pavilion, Davao del Norte Sports
and Tourism Complex (DNSTC), Mankilam Tagum City.

1. Mr. Ismael J. llagan - Sto.Tomas National High School
2. Ms. Ms. Felinita II R. Villacura - Sto.Tomas National High School

Attached is the letter of the Provincial Government.

Everyone is enjoined to continually support and recognize the value of equality and
diversity during the implementation of the program.

Health and safety protocols must be strictly observed by all participants in all
undertakings relative to this endeavor.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to the concerned is desired.

I

S

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216-6742 | Telefax (084) 216-6506
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DR. DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO IV U

School Division Superintendent

Department of Education

Davao del Norte Division

Through : MR. CLEMENTE TIMBAL

DepEd Davao del Norte Sports Coordinator

Dear Dr. Silva:

‘]%S, Provincial Government through the Provincial Sports and Youth

Dévelopment Office (PSYDO) aims to restart the implementation of its Sports
Development Program in the Province. Henceforth, the said office will be hosting
a series of a province-wide tournament that will run from April to May 2022.

In line with this, may we respectfully invite the following teachers to attend the 2
Coordination Meeting on 04 March 2022, 2:00PM at the Capitol Pavilion, Davao
del Norte Sports and Tourism Complex (DNSTC), Mankilam, Tagum City.

1. MR.ISMAEL].ILAGAN]JR - Sto. Tomas National High School

2. MS. FELINITA II R. VILLACURA - Sto. Tomas National High School

This is to discuss the final details regarding the conduct of the province-wide
volleyball tournament.

We look forward to your most affirmative response. Thank you.
Very truly yours,

By the Authority of the Governor:

JOSIE BANOZ, CE, MPA, EnP
Provincial in{strator

iment Center, Me
City, Davao del Norte 8100




